
 

 
 
 

   
 
 

5th June 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                      
 

CLASS PHOTOS 
 
 
I am writing to let you know that Flipside Photography will be coming into 
school on Tuesday 12th June to take Class photographs. 
 
The photographs will then be on display outside classrooms and order forms 
will be sent home with your child or will be available from the school office, if 
you wish to purchase a photograph. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Vicky Hearson 
Acting Headteacher 
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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